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Thank you to the comedians who put on an awesome show, to RE:Productions,  to the 

sponsors, to the LBPSB who supported us in countless ways, and to the audience who came out to 

the benefit of PEF and  who tell us they had a great time.  PEF Comedy Night cleared $6500. 

And thank you to the Montreal Impact! 700 people from the LBP family thoroughly enjoyed 

watching our MLS team beat Atlanta United FC on Easter Saturday, and cheered our newest Football 

Hall of Fame inductee Anthony Calvillo.  Impact is donating $1,400 of the proceeds  towards PEF’s 

programs. 

 Let’s do it again!  

PEF is partnering with Spectrum Voices, a wonderful 15 voice chorale group and the LBPSB Co-op 

Program, our life-skills and work-study program for young adults (18-21) with developmental delays. 

The 4 day spring camping trip up north is an integral part of the program, often their first overnight 

time away from home and parents, many of whom cannot afford their share of the $4000 cost of 

transportation and camp fee. The proceeds from the Spectrum concert of favourites from the 50s, 60s 

&70s on May 12 and 13 will make it possible.  

Treat your Mom to her music for Mother’s Day! Tickets $20 at http://pef.lbpsb.qc.ca/spectrum.htm 

http://pef.lbpsb.qc.ca/spectrum.htm



